
October 29, 2021                                                                                                     

 

Dear Grade 12 Gryphons: 

Wow it is the last Friday in October already – time is flying!   Here is your weekly news. 

From Mohawk College: 
 

Mohawk's online Open House+ is right around the corner and our event schedule 

has gone live. With a combination of daily social media and Zoom events, 

students will have the opportunity to get their questions answered and learn what 

life at Mohawk is like. 

  

Upcoming online sessions: 

• Program information sessions 

• College information session 

• Introduction to Accessible Learning Services 

• Applying to college 

• How to pay for college 

 

Students will also have a chance to WIN some amazing prizes throughout 

the week. Be sure to follow us on Instagram to participate in our 

giveaways. 

  

Be sure to check out our calendar of live events as new sessions are being added 

regularly. 
  

Explore Open House+ events! 

 

 

 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.mohawkcollege.ca%2Fopen-house-at-mohawk%3Futm_source%3Deblast%26utm_medium%3Demail%26utm_campaign%3Dfoh21&data=04%7C01%7Cjlewisla%40hwdsb.on.ca%7Cdc219bd694804110f56308d9995e26a0%7C7afeaf6ab1be4c83a974c43a8b215634%7C0%7C0%7C637709451917593559%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=qMt4oC972uixaFV0ctbVdOiw1AwAczwrNC5KX1L8yqE%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.instagram.com%2Fmohawk.college%2F%3Fhl%3Den%26utm_medium%3Demail%26utm_campaign%3D46543_SOH_Register_Followup_Ma%26utm_source%3DEnvoke-46543_SOH_Register_Foll%26utm_term%3DJoanne%252C-Take-a-sneak-peek-at-&data=04%7C01%7Cjlewisla%40hwdsb.on.ca%7Cdc219bd694804110f56308d9995e26a0%7C7afeaf6ab1be4c83a974c43a8b215634%7C0%7C0%7C637709451917593559%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=r3WVPTJ5dQAPUi0IvToeNB9SjGn6OEC%2FlftgDQWpZ%2BM%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.mohawkcollege.ca%2Fopen-house-at-mohawk%2Flive-events%3Futm_source%3Deblast%26utm_medium%3Dwebsite%26utm_campaign%3Dfoh21&data=04%7C01%7Cjlewisla%40hwdsb.on.ca%7Cdc219bd694804110f56308d9995e26a0%7C7afeaf6ab1be4c83a974c43a8b215634%7C0%7C0%7C637709451917603518%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=s33h%2FYm767wwgtFW%2Fb%2FTTKxC5rXBwwpfyjn5uXwngv4%3D&reserved=0


 
 

   

COLLEGE AND UNIVERSITY APPLICATION TUTORIALS 

We have done one college and one university application tutorial now.  Please see the following 

poster for the second date if you missed it! 

 

 



 

Scholarships 

Check in with our Scholarship page in the Dundas Valley Guidance Hub course. We are updating 

scholarship information every time we are sent new information - if the info is old, we have not 

been sent updates, but you at least know to search for it online!   

For example, this week, we have updates for scholarships for students who identify as Black or 

African Canadian from the following three organizations:  African Canadian Cultural Potpourri 

(ACCPI), Rev. John C. Holland Awards, and the Black Foundation of Community Networks 

(BFCN).  Two of these organizations provide scholarships specifically for Hamilton area youth!  

Scholarships are for a variety of students, recognizing academic achievement, athletic 

achievement, and/or community involvement. 

We are still taking Self-nomination forms for Graduation awards.  Please find the form in the 

Guidance Hub course – the first “Lesson” under the Scholarships tab. 

 

  

    

Have a great week! 

Your Guidance Team 

Ms Indelicato (Guidance Administrator), Mrs. Lawson (A-L) and Ms Warren (M-Z) 


